THE STANFORD REC COMMISSION

The June 9, 2010 meeting began at 5:45. 

PRESENT:  Rich Dalzell, Sue Blouse, Evelyn Seipp, Karen Gale, Mark D’Agostino, Karla Triola

ABSENT:  Renee Richard, Sarah Rigolino

Registration

The last Registration date is June 12 from 10 -12 noon. Registration is open to both Residents and Non Residents.  More help from the Rec commission, is needed for registration/ sign ups.  Sue is unable to be there, Clinton will handle swim lesson signups, Madison will be there for the swim team signups. Rich, Renee, Evelyn, and Karla will be available to help.

Stanford History Day

The final meeting is June 14th at 5:30, held at the Town Hall.

The Rec is looking for someone to organize the games from 1 – 2pm; possibly Marquee or Jesslyn would be interested.  Burlap bags for sack race have been ordered and received.

Summer Program

Summer employees have been hired; orientation is Tuesday, June 15th,  at 5pm.  Jackie Inserillo will substitute as lifeguard; she will bring all certificates and identification papers to orientation.  Clinton Savoury, Waterfront Director, will be responsible for getting all Lifeguards and Water Safety Instructors certificates and ID to Bonnie Hall, bookkeeper. 

Other dates to remember are Swim team information meeting Wednesday, June 16th and CPR refresher course with Pat Miglio, Friday June 18th.  Those employees needing CPR refresher course are:  Chrissy Kelly, Patricia Zeyher, Claire Zeyher, Jessica Lawrence, and Martina McClinton.  Pat Miglio will be charging $25 per person, other quotes were Ronnie Brenner with the Pine Plains Rescue Squad $35 pp and Northern Dutchess Paramedics $30pp.

The Beach Safety Plan has been updated, Rich met with the Health Department yesterday.

Chlorine delivery is scheduled for Wednesday, June 9th.

Website

Mark has contacted Rita, concerning the website and is trying to get Recreation information.   Rec forms will be added as soon as possible.  One of the links to be added to the Town site is Stanfordsoccer.clubspaces.com set up by Nicole Zeko.

Soccer

Summer soccer youth permit has been obtained from Cold Spring Elementary.

Grant

Letter with Grant information dated June 1st; application needs to be submitted by July 12th.  The Town of Stanford must match monies distributed by the Grant by 50%. 

Suggestions for the Grant were a UV water purification system ~ $80,000, first rough quote and skatepark/ basketball pad with lights and fencing.  Mike Heggarty’s fees are $35 per hour / Town negotiating for a cap of $1400.

Next meeting July 14, 2010 at 5:30 at the Town Hall.

Respectively submitted, 

Karla Triola

